
The current state of work in the project: 
"Development and implementation of an effective 
model of improving practical professional skills of 
students of the Technical School Complex in 
Czartajew in cooperation with local 
entrepreneurs" financed from funds received 
from Iceland, Liechtenstein and Norway under the 
European Economic Area under the Education 
Programme. 
Since June 2022, work has been underway on the 
development of Intellectual Work Results, i.e. the 
development of Internship Programs for all 8 
professions conducted at polish school and the 
creation of a Platform for more effective 
implementation of national internships. Together 
with the project partners and employers from the 
region of Siemiatycze county, educational and 
training materials are created, which will be the 
basis for the functioning of the Training and 
Evaluation Platform supporting the organization 

of national internships of polish students. 
Together with partners from Greece and Poland, we worked on defining the minimum 
knowledge, skills and competences of future users of the platform, we developed scenarios 
for the implementation of an individual apprenticeship program, including for individual 
educational stages for each profession, and we also selected software for the technological 
layer of the Platform. Currently, work is underway on the implementation of training 
materials and on the intuitiveness of individual functionalities of information and training 
modules. 
In October, representatives of Polish partners took part in a two-day training on settling and 
reporting projects from the 2nd call for proposals in Components III and IV, during which 
they had an opportunity to listen to experts of the Education Program Operator as well as 
beneficiaries of other projects, who introduced to the goals and activities of their projects. 
In March 2023 we plan to host our polish partners to introduce them to Norwegian VET 
system.  
We will inform you about further developments in the project soon. 

 
 
  

Źródło: Strona Programu Edukacja 


